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MAILING - 1016 NORTH 4TH OFFICE – 502 BOEING STREET  PASCO, WA 99301 

OFFICE: (509)-545-3847    
EMAIL: fcwb@co.franklin.wa.us 

 
 

Agenda 
Franklin County Noxious Weed Control Board Meeting 

Monday August 12, 2019 
7:00 PM   

 
LOCATION:  Weed Board Office, 502 Boeing Street, Port of Pasco  
 

OLD BUSINESS 
Call to order at 7:00 pm 
Review and approve minutes from the July 15, 2019 meeting 
Monthly Financial – Review of the July Treasurers Report, P&L comparison 2018-2019 and Budget update   
Upcoming Meetings & Events – No meetings in July 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

Roadside Spray Program – Contact work and spot spraying completed. PW’s has been billed in the amount of $13,108.22 for 
application and chemical.  Jerry Ellis, Wilbur Ellis; toured roads with Todd to assess the most problematic roads.  A plan is being 
put together for a fall application. 
 
State Parks –Kochia work performed at Sacajawea, test plots on tree-of-heaven         
 
BPA – We have received payment in the amount of $11,442.31. Craig Fackrell, BPA liaison is transferring to Spokane.  Craig 
informs us he will continue to manage our contract from Spokane. 
 
WSDA White Bryony Grant – Continuation from spraying performed in 2018 at Big Flat Habitat managed by USACOE), 
excavation of tubers 
 
BCWB- Marcus and Wes spent a day on the Yakima Delta with BCWB and WDFW staff assisting with flowering rush control       
 
FCWB – 
Staff surveyed the Smith Canyon area and found large infestations of Scotch thistle and yellow starthistle. Todd has contacted 
landowners in the area to discuss the problem.  Todd will propose a plan to landowners to begin noxious weed work.  We hope 
the work will be ongoing.  We are getting ready for the Benton Franklin Fair and Rodeo. Luis is working on adding fresh content 
to our video.  We will showcase activities and field work. 
 
Upcoming Meetings & Events – BF Fair and Rodeo August 20-24 
 
Sign vouchers #’s… 

Next Board Meeting Monday 9/16/19 @ 7:00 pm 
 
Please contact the office by 8:00 a.m. on Monday August 19, if you are unable to attend.  
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